
PROPOSAL: “UNDRSTANDING THE IMPACT OF THE INCEPTION OF 
MEDICARE” 
 
Amanda Kowalski, Assistant Professor of Economics, Department of Economics 
(amanda.kowalski@yale.edu) 
 
Medicaid, the United States health insurance program for the poor, was established in 
1965.  Because of data limitations involved in following up on individuals enrolled in 
the program almost 50 years later, very little is known about the long term impact of 
Medicaid on health and labor market outcomes.  The Medicaid program is administered 
by the states, which set their own eligibility guidelines and change them over time.  As 
part of an ongoing project on the long term impact of Medicaid, I would like a research 
assistant to help me to develop a calculator for Medicaid eligibility that varies across 
states and time.  The first part of this project will involve library research to find 
Medicaid eligibility thresholds by state in the early years of the program.  This portion 
of the project is largely complete, but additional library research could be 
necessary.  The second part will involve standardizing information from library 
research and existing calculators to develop a complete calculator for all states and 
program years in Stata. Some of this portion the project is already complete, but only for 
later program years, so the candidate will focus on eligibility around inception. 
Candidates should have a basic familiarity with Stata and an interest in learning more 
independently. 
 
The research assistant will sit in a shared office in the ISPS building at Yale with full-
time research assistants working on other health economics projects.  The research 
assistant will also have the opportunity to learn about and potentially participate in 
those projects, depending on progress on the main project.   
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